From: Debbie smith N

Sent: 12 September 2023 09:43
To: Planning Planning
Subject: Request - SUMMARY OF 39A PROPOSED EXTENSION OBJECTIONS (Planning

Application - 2023/0011/P)

Hi there

I am unclear as to the status of the above planning application. There seems to be 2 on there one which says
approved in April 24 and one in August 24 which says withdrawn. | have now received a letter from a surveyor acting
on behalf of the flat next to me 39A goldhurst terrace regarding party wall information. This would suggest that the
work is going ahead and yet | want to understand if so on what basis Camden Planning have approved this (or which
version of the multiple applications/plans submitted) they have approved?

Thank you. Debbie



